
Dear Community, 
  
I hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a recent change in the Board of 
Directors at the Association of Woodwind Lakes. 
  
As of 04-18-2024, Jeff Krahn is no longer serving as a board member.  As we navigate this transition, 
the remaining board members are committed to maintaining the high standards of governance and 
service that our members expect. We will be working diligently to fill the vacant board position and 
ensure a smooth transition for the benefit of our community. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and participation in the Association of Woodwind Lakes. 
Together, we will continue to uphold our mission of fostering a vibrant and thriving community. 
  
Best regards, 
Woodwind Lakes Homeowners Association Board  
 


